
Summer Gym Uniform Purchases 
 

Dear St. Linus Parents,  
 

There are a few changes to the gym uniform sales this summer. 
Due to inventory shortages last year, gym uniforms will not be sold at 
Back to School Night. In order to guarantee your child’s gym uniform is 
received by the beginning of the 2017-2018 school year, please place 
your order by July 31st, 2017.  

 
Sample gym uniforms will be available for you to see and for your 

child to try on 7/11, 7/18, and 7/25 from 6-8pm across from the gym. 
More dates/times will be added as necessary. There will be no sample 
uniforms available in the main office this year.  

 
Gym uniform order forms can be found on the home page of the 

St. Linus School website: stlinusschool.org  
 
Order forms can be dropped off/mailed to school or the rectory.  

Uniform orders received by 7/31 will be ready for pick up at Back to 
School Night.  

 
Please know that we do our best to order extra stock and fill all 

orders as quickly as possible. However, with the influx of orders right at 
the beginning of the school year, it is not possible to predict how much 
inventory we will need and in what sizes. Placing orders by 7/31 will 
help us get exactly what we need so it is in stock for the beginning of 
the year. Please email stlgymuniforms@gmail.com with any questions 
or concerns.  

 
I hope you all enjoy your summer! 

Sincerely, 
Katie Brennan 

mailto:stlgymuniforms@gmail.com

